
Identity Boxes 
  

Dear Prep Parents, 

During our Identity unit each student will  

deliver a short oral presentation about  

objects and the people that are important 

to them.   

Each student will share objects or photos that can fit into some sort of 

small box. You could use a shoe box or an ice cream container.  

Objects can include a favourite teddy, family photos, gold medals, 

favourite toys, etc. 

During this presentation each student will be encouraged to make eye 

contact with everyone in the room and speak clearly so that everyone in 

the room can hear them. 

Please arrange a container and some objects for your child to share with 

the rest of the class.  

Please bring your identity box and contents to school by 

Friday 13th of March so we can begin the presentations in 

class the following week. 

 

Thanks for your assistance, 

Prep Team  


